

The Chantry School



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

e: office@chantryschool.com

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

26th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Llanrug Outdoor Education Trip 7-11th June 2021

We are aiming to run a residential trip for Y9 from the 7th -11th June this year at the Llanrug Outdoor Education Centre in North Wales. Currently residential trips are restricted by the Government, but, these are due to be lifted on the 17th May. We are keen to not miss out on the opportunity for Y9 to experience outdoor education before they start KS4. Therefore, we have decided to launch the trip with the expectation of the Government restrictions being lifted, with a full refund should we have to cancel.

This is an outdoor education trip where pupils will take part in a variety of outdoor activities such as abseiling, climbing, sea kayaking, raft building, canoeing, mountain walking, gorge walking, caving and sea level traversing. All activities are led by experienced and qualified staff and give pupils the opportunity to step out of their comfort zone, work individually and as a team, overcome fears and challenge themselves physically and mentally. All equipment and protective clothing are provided.

The trip will cost £325 per pupil to include transport, accommodation, food, equipment and qualified instructors for each activity. A deposit of £100 is payable by return with the balance falling due by 24th May. Payments can be made via the School Gateway.

If Government guidance does not change by this date, we will cancel the trip and return your deposit.

We have limited places, and should the trip be oversubscribed, pupils will be chosen based on behaviour and attendance record in the first instance, and by names randomly drawn thereafter.

Yours sincerely

Georgia Razavi-Hart Trip Leader